
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES – 20 OCTOBER 2014 

IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 

(SE14/201)  PROGRAMME – Internal Product 

Senator Ludwig (Written) asked: 

How many reviews have been provided to Government? Please list them and the date 
they were provided. 
a. When will the Government be responding to the respective reviews that have been
completed? 

Answer: 

Two. The Independent Review into Integrity in the Subclass 457 Programme was 
provided to government on 30 June 2014 and released on 10 September 2014 by the 
Minister for Immigration and Border Protection, the Hon Scott Morrison MP.  

The independent Review of the Office of the Migration Agents Registration Authority 
was provided to government on 25 September 2014 and is currently with the 
government for consideration. 


